MAYOR OF LONDON

Shaun Bailey AM

Chairman of the Police and Crime Committee London Assembly C/o Diane.Richards@london.gov.uk Our ref: MGLA070621-5053

Date: 14 June 2021

Dear Shaun,

Confirmed appointment to the post of statutory Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime

I write further to your letter dated 4 June 2021, in which you confirmed the Police and Crime Committee had held a formal meeting on 26 May 2021 and agreed not to object to the appointment of Sophie Linden as statutory Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime.

I therefore write to confirm that Sophie Linden is appointed to the post of statutory Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime, under the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011 and this took effect on 27 May 2021.

I am appointing based on the existing terms and conditions, which mirror normal Mayor's Office for Policing And Crime terms and conditions of employment. The annual salary for all Deputy Mayor posts will continue to be £132,664. The job description for the role will be posted on the Greater London Authority website.

I note the additional comments you have shared in the letter, regarding what the Committee would like to see going forward.

I would like to thank the Committee for considering the appointment and the positive response to the appointment.

Yours sincerely,

Sadiq Khan

Mayor of London

Cc: Joanna Davidson, Interim Executive Director of Secretariat